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FAO: Mr C Beardmore
Penguins Against Cancer
c/o Fenwycks

Tekels Avenue
Camberley

GU15 2LB

Dear Mr Beardmore,
Thank you for your donation

We have just received your cheque for £3,000 to The Urology Foundation which
was forwarded on from our office. It sounds like you had good time fundraising
and 1’d also like to pass on my thanks to Mick Martin, Inky Neill and lan Abbs. Well ~ President

done too on retaining the Fergus Cup and to Fergus’s brother and dad! hrotRogerKirky

Ambassador
On behalf of the researchers, doctors and nurses working in urology to improve Stephen Fry
quality of life and outcomes for their patients, thank you. We are so grateful for

Patrons

el Eva

your valued support of our work at this difficult time.

2020 marks 25 years since TUF was established and, thanks to supporters like you,
we have been at the heart of the step change in the treatment and care for
urology patients since our inception. Over the years our work has pioneered the
safe introduction of minially invasive laparoscopic and robotic surgery in the UK, Officer Trustees
from which so many patients have benefited. TUF research has also contributed to  r= or, Chai
the use of botox as a treatment for overactive bladder worldwide, as well as the
development of Predict:Prostate, an individualised tool for the management and

Angela Daniel, Treasurer

treatment of prostate cancer, that has been adopted by the NHS. Sefence & Eckication
Committee Chairman
Building on our past achievements, we are developing our programmes to meet Prof Grant Stewart

the growing urological challenges caused by an ageing population. This year we
will invest in initiatives and innovations that can improve patient outcomes and
quality of life, and in the training and development of doctors and nurses working
in urology, so as to transform the current urology landscape ensuring even more
patients receive world class care.

Thank you for your support. Your fundraising will allow us to continue to improve
the lives of urology patients throughout the UK and Ireland. Please note, while we
have safely received the cheque, we are currently unable to bank it due to the
Covid-19 lockdown restrictions. | do hope you are keeping well and safe during these
difficult circumstances.

Kind regards,
TP . i

Louise de Winter
Chief Executive
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